
 

 

 

NOTICE: 
FAMILY PLANNING SERVICE FOR LONG ACTING 

REVERSIBLE CONTRACEPTION (LARC) 
 
DECEMBER 4, 2017 

 
Health Choice Arizona and Health Choice Integrated Care will reimburse Long Acting Reversible 
Contraceptive (LARC) services through regular claims process.  
 
In an effort to reduce administrative burden and optimize claims processing, for dates of service on 
or after 01/04/2018 Health Choice will no longer require or accept billing by invoice for LARC services. 
LARC services will be reimbursed as defined: 
 

PROC DESCRIPTION HCA NON-FAC RATE 

J7297  
Levonorgestrel-Releasing Intrauterine Contraceptive System, 
52mg, 3 Year Duration 110% of AHCCCS  Prevailing 

J7298  
Levonorgestrel-Releasing Intrauterine Contraceptive System, 
52 Mg, 5 Year Duration 100% of AHCCCS Prevailing 

J7300  Intrauterine Copper Contraceptive 100% of AHCCCS Prevailing 

J7301  
Levonorgestrel-Releasing Intrauterine Contraceptive System, 
13.5 Mg 100% of AHCCCS Prevailing 

J7307  
Etonogestrel (Contraceptive) Implant System, Including 
Implant and Supplies 100% of AHCCCS Prevailing 

 
Please be aware, the family planning provider must provide proper counseling to the eligible member 
to minimize the likelihood of a request for early removal.  
 
Counseling information is to include a statement to the member indicating if the implant is removed 
within two years of insertion, the member may not be an appropriate candidate for reinsertion for 
at least one year after removal.  
 


